

Dear Colleagues,

We are excited to celebrate the first anniversary of the Juniper Building at the Herriman Campus. Thanks to the efforts of many at Salt Lake Community College (SLCC) and the University of Utah (UU), enrollment at the campus has exceeded 1,000 undergraduate students!

This milestone reaffirms our commitment to the Juniper Building and our partnership between SLCC and UU, which aims to meet the education and workforce needs of the Southwest Quadrant of the Salt Lake Valley. We strive to ensure a smooth transition for students moving from SLCC to UU and to provide a great educational experience for all.

As we continue to grow at the Herriman Campus, we encourage you to review our strategic objectives and goals. We have also formed a Herriman Advisory Council with leaders from both institutions to guide our efforts and collaboration.

We appreciate the engagement and teamwork at the Herriman Campus and look forward to the positive impact it will have on our students and the community.

Thank you for your support.

Go Bruins & Go Utah!

Mitzi M Montoya

Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs, University of Utah

Jason Pickavance

Provost, Salt Lake Community College